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As summer break begins, we are already looking ahead to next year!  We are going to have an exciting year together!  You will have many special opportunities as a 4th grader to learn new things, make new friends and have new responsibilities in our school.


Our first day of school is AUGUST 26TH and it is a full day of school (8:15am – 3:15pm).  Our Open House will take place on Wednesday, August 21, from 6:00-7:00 pm.  During that time, you and your special guest(s) (mom, dad, stepmom, stepdad, grandma, grandpa, etc.) will get a chance to get a “sneak peek” of your classroom, meet some of your classmates, and your teacher!  If you want to avoid a crowd, consider arriving at 6:30. 


Please bring the following suggested items with you to our Open House, and when you find your desk you can put them away to be ready for the first day of school.  You may want to write your name on these things before bringing them to school.
	Individual Supplies
(6 single subject wide-rule notebooks (1 red, 1 purple)
(1 package of crayons/colored pencils/markers
(4 pocket folders of your choice (not red, purple, or yellow)

(sharpened pencils
(1 package of dry erase markers (for student whiteboards)

(pencil pouch/box

(1 dry erase eraser

(1 pair of scissors
(1 pair of headphones/earbuds
(1 water bottle (optional)
	Classroom Donations
(Kleenex

(Hand Sanitizer

(Pretzels for snack time
(Post-it notes (any size, color)

(Disinfectant Wipes
(Glue Sticks
(Indoor Recess game (if possible)
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I will pass along more information about our year together on our class website (http://westoakview4thgrade.yolasite.com).  I look forward to seeing you and your special guest(s) at our Open House!

I can’t wait to see you!
Welcome to 4th grade!
Mrs. Heyboer
